
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 16 By Councillor Young for answer by 

the Convener of the Education, 
Children and Families Committee at a 
meeting of the Council on 13 
December 2018 

  As we reach the end of the 2018, can you please provide 

information on events and projects which have taken place 

this year, up until 30th November by the Convenor/Vice 

Convenor, by the Council Leader and by the Young People 

Champion, specifically in relation to the “Year of young 

people” (YoYP)celebration, broken down as follows: 

Question (1) Number of events hosted by any of the above councillors 

specifically for YoYP, split by Host. 

Answer (1)  

Question (2) Number of external YoYP events attended by each of the 

councillors above. 

Answer (2)  

Question (3) List of projects or initiatives specifically dedicated to YoYP 

objectives or commitments, and whether these have 

concluded or continue into 2019. 

Answer (3)  

Question (4) Budget allocated and spent to cover each of items 1-3. 

Answer (4)  
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